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  The Toy Book Gil Asakawa,Leland Rucker,1992 A
nostalgic celebration of some of the most popular
toys of the baby-boom generation features
illustrations of such treasures as Crayolas, Silly
Putty, G.I. Joe, Barbie, Hula Hoops, and more
  Boy Toy Barry Lyga,2009 In his follow-up to The
Astonishing Adventures of Fanboy and Goth Girl,
Lyga delivers a disturbing, ripped-from-the-
headlines novel about a seventh-grade boy who has
a very adult relationship with his female teacher.
  Good Toys, Bad Toys Andrew McClary,2015-02-18 In
early America, most children had only a few toys
and parents received advice from family and
friends on the best ways to make and use toys. By
the early 1900s the Industrial Revolution was
producing a new world of toys and giving more
parents the wealth to buy them. Mass media also
sang the praises of these new factory-made, store-
bought toys, but that began to change as early as
the mid–1900s when the mass media was used to
inform parents of the many dangers of children’s
toys. Many encourage violence, sexism, racism, and
some are actually unsafe and unhealthy. The
development of children’s toys from early America
to the present time and the shifting opinions of
them expressed by parents and the mass media
throughout this time are the main subjects of this
book. The first section discusses the many
problems with toys, while the second puts these
problems in historical perspective. How have these
problems changed, and are still changing today?
Might today’s toys be about to enter a time when
they will be better than ever? The third section
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argues that many media toy watchers are biased
toward the negative, giving toys more of a black
eye than they deserve, and considers the
challenges that face today’s parents as they try
to choose the best toys for their children.
  Toy to Toy (Disney/Pixar Toy Story 3) Tennant
Redbank,2013-12-18 The creators of the Toy Story
films reopen the toy box and bring moviegoers back
to the delightful world of our favorite gang of
toy characters in Toy Story 3. Woody, Buzz
Lightyear, and the rest of Andy’s toys are as fun
and adventurous as always, but none of them can
deny that things in Andy’s room have changed. Andy
is seventeen now and just three days away from
heading off to college. Find out what happens to
the beloved toys when they’re compelled to leave
Andy’s room behind and embark on an all-new
comedic adventure in Toy Story 3. This step 1
leveled reader features all the beloved characters
from the new Disney/Pixar film.
  Dr. Toy's smart play smart toys Stevanne
Auerbach,2006
  The Marvelous Toy ,2009-08-01 It's a major
publishing event! For nearly half a century, The
Marvelous Toy--composed by the legendary
singer/songwriter Tom Paxton--has enchanted
children and adults alike. A simple tale about a
mysterious, magical, and mystical toy that a
father gives to his son--and that eventually gets
passed down to the next generation--it celebrates
a child's sense of wonder. The witty, evocative
lyrics spark the imagination. No surprise, then,
that the song has been recorded by countless major
artists, from Peter, Paul, and Mary to the Chad
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Mitchell Trio to John Denver, and won legions of
fans through the years. Paxton's marvelous song
has finally become a stunning picture book,
featuring incredible and wildly imaginative art by
Steve Cox, illustrator of the award-winning PIGS
MIGHT FLY. Parents, grandparents, friends, and
family worldwide will remember this classic from
their own youth--and joyfully share it with their
own children.
  The Secret Science of Toys Kris Hirschmann,2019
Buzz, Woody, and friends take readers on a journey
through the fascinating science of toys: how they
are made and how they work. Readers will love
learning about the things they play with every
day.--
  Toys and Communication Luísa Magalhães,Jeffrey
Goldstein,2017-10-14 There are few scholarly books
about toys, and even fewer that consider toys
within the context of culture and communication.
Toys and Communication is an innovative collection
that effectively showcases work by specialists who
have sought to examine toys throughout history and
in many cultures, including 1930’s Europe,
Morocco, India, Spanish art of the 16th-19th
centuries. Psychologists stress the importance of
the role of toys and play in children’s language
development and intellectual skills, and this book
demonstrates the recurrent theme of the
transmission of cultural norms through the
portrayal, presentation and use of toys. The text
establishes the role of toy and play park design
in eliciting particular forms of play, as well as
stressing the child’s use of toys to ‘become’ more
adult. It will be beneficial for courses in
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education, developmental psychology,
communications, media studies, and toy design.
  Olivia . . . and the Missing Toy Ian
Falconer,2010-11-16 Olivia has one toy that she
loves more than anything. She feeds him, dresses
him and takes him everywhere. So when he
disappears, Olivia is FURIOUS! She looks under the
rug, under the sofa, under the cat. She shouts at
Ian and baby William, she cries, she stomps...all
to no avail. Then, one dark and stormy night,
Olivia hears a noise...Clutching a candelabra, she
creeps bravely into her bedroom, and sees a huge
menacing shadow on the wall. Who is this monster,
and what's that hanging from his jaws? All is
resolved peacefully in this entertaining story
starring our favourite pig and her favourite toy.
Now available as an eBook with audio!
  A Profile of the United States Toy Industry,
Second Edition Christopher Byrne,2017-01-24 The
toy industry is one of the most consistently
misunderstood sectors of American business,
comprising a wide range of businesses under one
banner-entertainment, commodities, fashion and
licensing-that each behave differently. Broad-
based change is constant, with more than 40
percent of toy products new each year. The U.S.
market comprises about 600 publicly and privately
held companies, valued at about $22 billion per
year at wholesale for traditional toys, which has
remained relatively constant since the 1990s. It
is also the only industry where success depends on
the whims of a child. This book is a concise and
in-depth introduction to the structure, practices,
and market forces that impact the toy industry,
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including a short history, a description of the
current market landscape, product trends, emerging
opportunities and threats and expectations for the
future, as well as aspects of retailing, consumer
behavior, and financial markets. While the book's
primary focus is the U.S. toy industry, one cannot
ignore the global scope of the business,
particularly related to manufacturing, growth
potential and emerging markets. It is intended to
provide a foundation for understanding the diverse
and dynamic nature of the toy industry and many
things that make it unique and to provide an
introduction to this fast-paced, always changing
and fiercely competitive business where success is
often more an art than a science.
  Toys Come Home Emily Jenkins,2011-09-13 “A bit
like the great movie Toy Story and a bit like the
wonderful Kate DiCamillo book The Miraculous
Journey of Edward Tulane. This is a great family
book.” —The Washington Post on Toys Go Out, the
companion to Toys Come Home Here is the final book
in the highly acclaimed Toys trilogy, which
includes the companion books Toys Go Out and Toy
Dance Party and chronicles the unforgettable
adventures of three brave and loving toys. Fans of
the series, as well as newcomers, will happily
discover how Lumphy, StingRay, and Plastic came to
live with the Girl. In six linked adventures,
readers will also learn how the one-eared Sheep
became one-eared, watch a cranky toy meet an
unfortunate end, and best of all, learn why it’s
okay for someone you truly love to puke on you.
This is perhaps the most charming of three
inimitably charming books destined to become
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classics. A Wall Street Journal Best Children’s
Book of the Year A Bank Street College of
Education Best Children’s Book of the Year A
Junior Library Guild Selection A timeless story of
adventure and friendship to treasure aloud or
independently. Wholly satisfying, this may well
leave readers expecting to see the Velveteen
Rabbit peeking in the bedroom window and smiling
approvingly. —Booklist, Starred “The best talking
toy stories since Winnie-the-Pooh.” —Kirkus
Reviews A book destined to be read to children at
bedtime for decades (nay, centuries?) to come. It
is rare that prequels exceed the books they are
meant to simply introduce, but this is one of the
few. —Betsy Bird, A Fuse #8 Production
  Too Many Toys David Shannon,2008 Although he
finally agrees that he has too many toys and needs
to give them away, there is one toy that Spencer
absolutely cannot part with.
  I Love My New Toy! Mo Willems,2008 Gerald and
Piggie have a misunderstanding over Piggie's new
toy, but soon realize friends are more fun to play
with than toys.
  Oppenheim Toy Portfolio 2004 Edition Joanne
Oppenheim,Stephanie Oppenheim,2003-09 As seen on
NBC's Today Show, the child development experts at
the Oppenheim Toy Portfolio rate the best toys,
books, videos, music and software for kids 0-10.
Separate chapter on products for kids with special
needs.
  Teddy's Favorite Toy Christian
Trimmer,2018-02-27 A mom goes to great lengths to
rescue her son’s favorite doll in this delightful
tribute to treasured toys—and mothers. Teddy has a
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lot of cool toys. But his very favorite doll has
the best manners, the sickest fighting skills, and
a fierce sense of style. Then one morning,
something truly awful happens. And there’s only
one woman fierce enough to save the day. Can
Teddy’s mom reunite Teddy with his favorite toy?
  Toy Story: A New Toy Disney Press,2010-07-31
Woody the cowboy is Andy's favorite toy. They have
all kinds of exciting adventures together and are
the best of friends. But when Andy gets a flashy
new toy for his birthday, space ranger Buzz
Lightyear, Woody is worried that Andy won't play
with him anymore. To make matters worse, all of
the other toys are impressed with Buzz, too! But
when Woody and Buzz are accidentally left behind
at Pizza Planet, can Woody overcome his jealousy
and work with Buzz to reunite with Andy?
  Toy Stories Gabriele Galimberti,2014-03-25 For
over a year, the photographer and journalist
Gabriele Galimberti visited more than 50 countries
and created colorful images of boys and girls in
their homes and neighborhoods with their most
prized possessions: their toys. From Texas to
India, Malawi to China, Iceland, Morocco, and
Fiji, Galimberti recorded the spontaneous and
natural joy that unites kids despite their diverse
backgrounds. Whether the child owns a veritable
fleet of miniature cars or a single stuffed
monkey, the pride that Galimberti captures is
moving, funny, and thought provoking.
  Ready for Action (Toy Academy #2) Brian
Lynch,2019-01-29 The second hilarious and
heartwarming illustrated chapter book from the
writer of the blockbuster film Minions! Grumbolt
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is majoring in action!He's finally getting to
follow his dreams at Toy Academy, from learning
daring maneuvers, to getting paired up with a
sidekick! Grumbolt can't wait to find out who his
sidekick is... until it turns out that he's the
sidekick. And to school bully Rex Everything, no
less. This duo will never work.But when a toy
named Tempest Boomcloud kidnaps a classmate and
steals Rex's van, it looks like Grumbolt and Rex
will have to work together to stop Tempest's
evildoing and figure out why she's terrorizing
them. Can they stop fighting long enough to brave
dangerous lairs, vanquish terrifying teddy bears,
and stop Tempest?This laugh-out-loud chapter book
by Brian Lynch, the writer of Minions and a writer
of The Secret Life of Pets, and illustrated by
Edwardian Taylor, is stuffed full of action and
fun.
  Budaniel Susan Kapanke,2018-11-07 The book
Budaniel is a true story about Susan's nephew
Nathaniel and his favorite toy, Simba the Lion.
The story will resonate with adults who have fond
memories of favorite toys and especially with
children who are delighted with the companionship
of toy animals. It wonderfully narrates the true
story of a child's affection for Simba, the toy
lion who gives the boy courage in his shyness One
day, Nathaniel's family visits his grandparents
who were hosting a family reunion where he could
bond with his cousins in playtime. In the midst of
all the excitement, Nathaniel lost his favorite
toy, the Lion Simba. This brought sadness to the
boy for the Lion was his favorite. He felt lonely
and sad without his beloved toy. Aunt Susan
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comforted her nephew by assuring him that Simba
must be enjoying a little adventure but would
return to his beloved boy. The book, a true story,
is perfect for all readers, not only for children
who have favorite toys, but for anyone who enjoys
the comfort of friendship or of treasured
possessions.
  The Velveteen Rabbit Margery Williams
Bianco,2015-08-01 The Velveteen Rabbit is not a
'real' rabbit, like the rabbits he meets in the
forest. He has seams and is full of stuffing.
Still, the Velveteen Rabbit doesn't mind as long
as the boy who owns him loves him. One of the
rabbit's friends tells him that a toy becomes real
if its owner truly loves it. But when the boy
leaves home to recover from an illness and is
forced to leave his Velveteen Rabbit behind, what
will become of his beloved toy? A heartwarming
tale of childhood and the transforming power of
love, this unabridged version of the children's
picture book written by English-American author
Margery Williams Bianco was first published in
1922.
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